
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear brothers. 
 
Fraternal greetings from Chile. 
 
With joy I inform you about the work that our gracious God allows us to do in this 
corner of the world. I am always thanking God in my prayers for all of you, 
thanking the Lord for the communion that you give me in my work of preaching 
the gospel in Chile. 
Unfortunately, we already have 5 weeks in strict quarantine and this continues we 
do not know for how long. These restrictions cause many needs in the 
brotherhood, we are attentive to help the most affected brothers, attending to 
their physical and spiritual needs. But our God has always shown his goodness to 
his people. 
In moments like this, we remember the words of the prophet Habakkuk: “Although 
the fig tree shall not blossom, neither shall fruit be in the vines; the labour of the 
olive shall fail, and the fields shall yield no meat; the flock shall be cut off from the 
fold, and there shall be no herd in the stalls: Yet I will rejoice in the LORD, I will 
joy in the God of my salvation”. Habakkuk 3:17-18. 
 
WORK CARRIED OUT IN THE LORD'S WORK IN APRIL 2021. 
 
Due to the quarantines in the country, and the prohibition of public meetings, I 
give biblical teaching using the Zoom, Skype and WhatsApp platforms. The 
brothers remain faithful and encouraged in the service of the Lord. 
 
Some Of The Lessons Presented: 
 

- "Why Do We Believe In The Bible?" Psalm 119: 105. 
- "If This Were My Last Sermon" James 4:14. 
- "Who Will Enter The Kingdom of Heaven?" Matthew 7: 21-23 
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- "I have kept the Faith" 2 Timothy 4: 6-8. 
- "He is Risen!" Luke 24: 5-6. 
- "WORKERS OF GOD" I Corinthians 3: 9. 
- "Walking in the Fear of the Lord" Acts 9:31. 
- “A New Heart” Psalm 51:10. 

 
Brother Rubén Toledo, my co-worker, is presenting several Bible lessons on the 
subject: “The History Of The Church.” Also the men’s group of the church 
supports our congregational work. 
 
Bible students. 
 

I am teaching the Bible course "Jesus the Way" online. Five people are receiving 
our studies, two of them join us in the meetings on Sundays, Edgar and Andrea. 
They are a young couple who have visited my home showing great interest in 
studying the word of the Lord. Natalia Cortés, Marlon Parra and Juan Monardes 
are also people who show great interest in studying the word of God. 
 
TEACHING THROUGH THE INTERNET. 
 

I continue to present Bible 
lessons, through the Zoom 
platforms for various 
congregations. This month I 
was teaching the word of the 
Lord with churches of Christ in 

Chile, Colombia, Ecuador and 
Panama. 
 

I am in constant contact with brothers from Uruguay, Venezuela, Ecuador, Peru. 

Sending written lessons to support young preachers in their work of teaching the 
gospel. 
I also continue to record videos with Bible lessons that I send to brothers in various 
countries. This evangelistic effort is useful to many brothers at this time of isolation 
due to the pandemic. 
 

 
 



PLANS TO TRAVEL TO PUNTA ARENAS EXTREME SUR DE CHILE. 
  

I am in permanent contact with the brothers in 
the city of Punta Arenas.In September 2019, we 
baptized 6 people in that city, which is 2,132 
miles from Limache, (3 hours by plane). Due to 
the pandemic, I stopped traveling to continue 
teaching the word of God to these brothers.  
They have remained faithful persevering in the 
doctrine of the Lord all this time of pandemic. I 
have assisted them by answering their Bible 
questions and sending videos with Bible studies. 

It is my desire to travel the month of July, if God allows it, to be with these my 
beloved brothers who have had a hard time in this time of pandemic. They have 
told me of their need for Bibles and hymn books of praise. I have given myself the 
task of printing a little praise book. I have also managed to buy 15 Bibles. It is my 
desire to visit these brothers because by studying the word of the Lord we can 
strengthen their spirits so that they receive new strength. 
 
Dear brothers. Do not stop praying for us, we are always surrounded by dangerous 
circumstances, but our God will know how to take care of us. 
We are always thanking God and glorifying his name for the many kindness of 
him, we also thank each one of you for your prayers and the support that you give 
us until today. Thank you very much, dear brothers, for his communion in the 
Gospel, which allows this worker of the Lord to have the time necessary for the 
preaching of the glorious Gospel of Christ. 

Our mighty God bless you and keep you always. 
 
His brother, 

Emilio Acevedo. 


